April 23, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to provide a professional letter of recommendation for Mrs. Karen Wilform.

From August 2019 through December 2019, Mrs. Karen Wilform student taught and served as
my substitute at Camarena Elementary School in the Chula Vista Elementary School District.
Mrs. Wilform was assigned to my diverse, self-contained, first grade classroom, which
included: English language learners, students with special needs and Title 1 students.

Sincerity, dedication, and competence were evident in her daily work as a student teacher. She
developed a strong rapport with the students and truly cared about their learning. Throughout
her first grade student teaching experience, Mrs. Wilform arrived each day well prepared to
teach. Her instruction was well planned, and showed a variety of strategies that met the needs
of individual learners. She was learning to use pre and post assessment data to guide her
instruction and reteaching.

Mrs. Wilform became an integral part of the Camarena first grade team. She collaborated with
her first grade teammates on a regular basis. She displayed a willingness to learn and was very
self-reflective. She would not hesitate to ask questions and was very accepting of constructive
feedback. Karen applied suggestions without hesitation. I have truly enjoyed watching Mrs.
Karen Wilform mature in her teaching ability.

Her self-reflection, positive rapport with students and her dedication to education lead me to
believe that Mrs. Karen Wilform has a lot to offer the teaching profession. Feel free to contact
me via email at: Christine.Jackson@cvesd.org if you would like to discuss this
recommendation.

Sincerely,

\ )

Mrs. Christine Jackson
Guide Teacher
Camarena Elementary School

Chula Vista Elementary School District




